University of Victoria Retirees Association — AGM 2018

Annual Report to the UVRA from the UVRA Representative to
the University Club Board

The University Club had a very successful year, thanks to the
continued support of its members. The UCIub is grateful for the
opportunity to promote our events in the Grey Matters! newsletter.

The UClub continues to offer UVRA members the first year of
membership for free, providing they have not previously been
members of the UClub. All UVRA members who are also UClub
members enjoy reduced membership fees.

It has been my pleasure to serve as the UVRA representative for
the last eight years. It has been an enjoyable experience. | am
stepping down. So, | wish my successor the very best.

Respectfully submitted,
David Leeming



